
What's Happening This Month:
We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas break! Can you
believe it's 2025, where has the year gone? The first semester of
school has come to a close and we are now beginning our
second. All students return from break on Monday, January 6th,
2025.
Remember to please make sure your child comes dressed to go
outside for recess. We also have students who forget their coats
or hoodies outside. We usually bring these in and place them on

the coat hooks for them to identify and take home. A good idea would be to write your child’s
name on the inside tag of the coat to help them identify theirs and make sure they are taking home
the correct one. Also, with winter weather comes the chance of school closings. Please make
sure that your information is updated in PowerSchool so that you will receive the alerts when they
are sent out. You can also subscribe to Nixle via text, simply text any ZIP code or keyword to
888777. Nixle gives alerts for all local road and school closures.

IMPORTANT DATES 📆

1/08: Early Dismissal
1/13: Board Meeting @ 6:30pm
1/20 MLK Day (No school unless we need a snow make up day)



Our Lady Yellow Jackets basketball season has officially started!
Our 5th grade girls practices are Monday through Friday from
5:30pm to 7:30pm. 6th grade girls will practice Monday through
Friday from 4:15pm to 6:15pm. Keep in mind these times are
subject to change.
Games
2/4: Laurel @ Mt. Carmel
2/6: St. Michaels @ Laurel
2/10: Laurel @ FCMS
2/11: St. Louis @ Laurel
2/13: Union County @ Laurel
2/18 Laurel @ St. Michaels
2/20: FCMS @ Laurel
2/24: Mt. Carmel @ Laurel
2/27: Laurel @ St. Nick
3/5: Laurel @ St. Louis

January 8th, 2024
February 5th, 2024
March 5th, 2024
April 9th, 2024



Principal Info

Mr. Andrew Meyer
Email: ameyer@fccsc.k12.in.us
Phone: 765-698-3851

Smore
Beautiful class updates in a snap
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